

JANUARY 2016

DEAR CHRISTMAS COUNCIL SUPPORTER:

WITHOUT A DOUBT, THE CHRISTMAS COUNCIL'S SUCCESS WOULD NOT HAVE BEEN POSSIBLE WITHOUT YOUR GENEROUS CONTRIBUTIONS AND SUPPORT. WHETHER YOU SUPPORTED FINANCIALLY, THROUGH LABOR, OR SUPPLIED GIFTS OR FOOD ITEMS, YOU HELPED BRING HAPPINESS TO MANY FAMILIES.

WE CAN'T THANK YOU ENOUGH FOR THINKING OF US!

YOUR FRIENDS AT MINI-CASSIA CHRISTMAS COUNCIL, INC

Linda Short Mary Young Norma Claridge Carla Blincoe Cindy Garcia Verlee Frost Monica Jones Dolly Freiburger Tina Hernandez Sylvia Lujan Mary Lou Casteneda Cynthia Beltran Crystal Ruiz Janet Rathe Boots Hubsmith Bonnie Anderson Grace Supan Emilee Taylor Dallas Beltran Dominique Beltran Abigail Hansen Lucy Robbins

We are IRS approved 501 (c) (3) c organization Your contributions are deductible by law. The amount of your donation was:

Thank you for your Support!